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Address : No. 2, Tin Yip Road. Tin Shui Wai _Contact No. : 2342 0555 Fax No. : 3401 4724 Website : www.hksasps.edu.hk

Notice (2021/22-060)

Dear Parents,
' The Student Support Programme (SSP) for the NCS |

Your child is invited to join the after-school Chinese language class organized by The Chinese
Language Learning Support Centre (CLLSC), HKU School of Professional and Continuing
Education (HKU SPACE). The Student Support Programme (SSP) is commissioned by the
Education Bureau, which aims to facilitate the early integration of NCS students into the local
education system by enhancing their Chinese language proficiency. Meanwhile, the SSP also helps
the NCS students cope with the public examinations and related assessments of the Chinese
language.

The SSP classes will be held on after-school hours. The total number of hours of each class will

not exceed 120 per year, including outdoor learning activities. The tentative schedule of the class
for your child is as follows:

Start from 2/11/2021, Every Tuesday & Wednesday

November | 2/11 ~ 3/11 ~ 24/11 ~ 30/11

December | 1/12 ~ 7/12 ~ 8/12 ~ 14/12 ~ 15/12

January | 4/1 ~ 5/1 ~ 11/1 ~ 12/1 ~ 18/1 ~ 19/1 ~ 25/1

Dat
ae March | 2/3 ~ 8/3 ~ 9/3 ~ 15/3 ~ 16/3 ~ 22/3 ~ 23/3 ~ 29/3 ~ 30/3

April | 6/4 ~ 20/4 ~ 26/4 ~ 27/4

May | 3/5 ~ 4/5 ~10/5 ~ 11/5 ~ 17/5 ~ 18/5

June | 8/6 ~ 14/6 ~ 15/6 ~ 19/1 ~ 21/1

Time 3:00p.m. - 4:30 p.m.

Location | Online class in Teams (SSP for the NCS)

Please kindly fill in the reply slip and return to the teacher in charge on or before 08 October
2021. If you have any enquiry, please contact the teacher in charge, Miss Lau Fung Ting via phone.

%5

Principal

05 October, 2021

Dear Principal Cheung, ~
" The Student Support Programme (SSP) for the NCS ,

I understand the information above, and I agree / disagree my child joining The Student
Support Programme (SSP).

Class: students ()
Guardian’s Contact number : Guardian's name
__ October , 2021 Guardian’s signature :

*Remark* Please cross out as necessary.

We believe that students can "Learn to learn, learn to live, and learn to create".



